Testimony in opposition of HB 1430
Becky Craigo, LMSW

Chair Ruby and Members of the House Human Services Committee:

I am a licensed Masters level social worker currently working in North Dakota schools
and communities to support students and their families succeed. I am an advocate for
all students & believe that they deserve the right to be themselves.

Allowing conversion therapies in social work practice is not only unethical but harmful
to LGBT children in North Dakota.

Conversion therapy is ineffective and/or harmful, finding links to depression,
suicidality, anxiety, social isolation and decreased quality of life.

Conversion therapy practice violates the Social Worker Code of Ethics. As a Social
Worker, I will never allow conversion therapy in my social work practice as it violates
the code of ethics and basic human rights.

Please vote a do not pass on HB 1430 and keep this unethical therapy out of social
work practice.
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